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All aboard for the Polar Express Pajama Party at 

the Southwest Regional Library   
 
  

 
  
  

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (December 6, 2022) – Climb aboard the Polar Express as it pulls into the 

Southwest Regional Library on Friday, December 16. Come dressed in your pajamas to this 

after-hours holiday party where the whole family is invited to stop at stations along the “track” 

through the Library.  Stops include a craft depot, post office, Santa’s workshop, and an ornament 

station, along with a cookie and hot chocolate pit stop. Look for special appearances by Mrs. 

Claus, the Polar Express conductor, and the North Pole elves along the way. Children can also 

ride a kid-sized Polar Express train on the Library grounds (weather permitting), and listen to a 

reading of The Polar Express.      

 

The free, after-hours Polar Express Pajama Party is for children and families on Friday, 

December 16, 6–8 p.m. at the Southwest Regional Library (9725 Dixie Highway). RSVP at the 

Library’s Facebook event page. 

http://www.lfpl.org/
https://www.facebook.com/events/520720273269894

